
I support bill 1565. Parents 
are truly the best 
caretakers for their children 
and supporting them will 
allow a parent to stay home 
and relieve the already 
over-burdened health care 
industry. I have friends that 
would be positivity 
impacted by this, both 
teachers and this would 
give them a little bit of 
financial relief. 


